From: Helen Benigson Sent: 24 June 2019 20:09

To: Planning

Subject: 2019/2954/T

Dear Sir,

I object to the cutting down of both trees, 1 and 2, as they protect the birds and squirrels in cold spells of weather such as snow. More importantly, they provide essential carbon dioxide in an already polluted area. We should be growing more trees - not chopping them down. These trees were here before us - let's look after our trees for future generations and to save our planet. Camden needs to be greener - please protect these trees.

In addition, these trees provide shelter to local fauna and provide also privacy between the building blocks opposite each other (Antrim Mansions and Primrose gardens).

I strongly object to the plans.

Kind Regards,

Helen Benigson

